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OFFICIAL INVITATION

We are delighted to invite your country to the 15th World Schools Debating Championships (WSDC) to be held in August 06-15, 2003 in Lima, Peru.  For the first time this prestigious tournament will take place in Latin America, where debate is being enthusiastically supported.  For many of you this will be the first time in a developing nation or one in which English is not the official language, therefore it will be a great opportunity for all participants to better appreciate the Latin culture. We assure you this will be an unforgettable experience.

For those not familiar with these tournaments, the WSDC was founded in Australia in 1988. Since then the championships have taken place in that country (twice), Canada (twice), Scotland, England (twice), New Zealand, Wales, Bermuda, Israel, the United States, South Africa, and Singapore.

Peru became involved in the WSDC in 1993. During the last eight years debate in Peru has continued to develop. We hope it will expand to include other Latin American countries with the same enthusiasm we have in Argentina and Peru.

Colegio Franklin D. Roosevelt, the school where debate in Peru started, is hosting the 2003 WSDC. In 2001, it successfully hosted the 1st Pan-American Debating Championship. This time, with the support of other schools and two universities in Lima, it is ready to host this prestigious competition.

There are many good reasons to expect the participation of a large number of countries. The average number of participants countries during the last two competitions has been 29. We hope more than 30 countries attend. Each country is invited to send a team of 5 students, one coach, and any number of experienced adjudicators. The tournament will take place into four steps: octofinals, quarterfinals, semi-finals, and final. 

We hope all of you come to Peru. Our country is one of the biggest tourist destinations in Latin America. It offers fascinating experiences and a rich cultural background. All of you should feel at home, because Peruvian people are extremely friendly and helpful. Please let us know if you received this invitation (and the first newsletter), and inform us if you will attend this tournament.

Sincerely,
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Sixto G. Ramos

Convenor

Phone:
Home  (511) 274-9232

Work   (511) 435-0890, extension 4141

Fax:
(511) 437-9666

E-mail: 
sramos@amersol.edu.pe
Web:      www.amersol.edu.pe
